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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

Final Report of the third meeting of the Ad Hoc Open-ended Working Group on Review of 

Implementation of the Convention   

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am pleased to announce that the final report of the Ad Hoc Open-ended Working Group 

on Review of Implementation of the Convention that took place from 24-28 May 2010 in Nairobi 

is available at:   https://www.cbd.int/wgri3/meeting/Documents.shtml in all UN official 

languages.   
 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

Ahmed Djoghlaf 

Executive Secretary 
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